Rt. 8, Frederici, Md, 21701
7/5/15

Miea Jane Smith, Director
@4vil Archives Division
Hational Archives
YMOQ' B.C. 20408

Dear Miss Smith,

Uhtltaketobethembeudtufemdtointbepenﬂﬁmtomaph
of your letter of June 23 have arrdted. Thankas.,

Tn checicing them ever I find soms Pages wmissing/other than those for which
thmuanmwmﬂngtmvnmmt %o have beenm provided.

moapmx;ommmmemurmmwum,
mnmwwmm.n;mmaxma,tmm .
"Cartain Questions Posed by the Gtate Departnent,"

Inwhnmmtuthpmw%yh-.km-'wwztngimmﬂu
second psge of thia memormndtm,

mmmmoamfmthoiatﬁuoforkmmme!l’uw. by
:Is'm‘dnshwm. the subject of which is "Oonferemce with the OIA on March

Thia document was declasedfied 1/24/75.

The first page only was sent me.

I would appreciate cordes of these misaing peges.

Thank you very much,

Stncersly,

Harold Weisberg



